
Postal Employees 25 Year Club 
(A Council of the Terra Nova Chapter Heritage Club) 

 

Minutes from the supper meeting held at the Golden Phoenix Restaurant on 

Wednesday, October 30, 2019. 

 

The meeting came to order at 6:30 p.m.  Heritage Club President Holmes 

welcomed all those present and noted that neither Eric Howlett nor Wayne 

Murphy were able to attend, and that he would be conducting the meeting in 

their stead.  The minutes from our last meeting of September 25th were 

tabled, and it was noted that the meeting was not a dinner meeting as stated.  

There being no further changes, the minutes were accepted on a motion by 

Jim Flynn and seconded by Chris Fleming. 

 

The following were in attendance: 

 

Ron Anderson 

Adrian Angel 

Gene Bishop 

Len Carroll 

Chris Fleming 

Jim Flynn 

Paulette Foote 

Les Fraize 

Brian Gardner 

Gerry Hall 

Eldred Holmes 

Noel Keough 

Marje Keough 

Gerard Knight 

Doreen Leaman 

Dave McCarthy 

Randy Mealey 

Yvonne Mealey 

Bas Meaney 

Noel Rendell 

Bob Riddle 

Randy Ryall 

Dennis Tiller 

Noreen Tiller 

Bob Thompson 

Clare Wall 

Ralph Wells 

Rex Welsh 

Wayne White

 

 

 

SICK REPORT 
 

Mary Fitzhenry 

Eric Howlett 

Jean Quirk 

We wish them well. 

 

 

 



BEREAVEMENT REPORT 
 

The following passed on and a minute of silence was observed in their 

memory. 
 

Wally Chaytor 

Karen Westcott, daughter of Ralph, sister of Paul 

Our sincere condolences go out to all those concerned. 
 

 

RETIREMENT 
 

We congratulate Tony Clancy and Debbie Hall on their recent retirement.  

We would like to wish them good luck and health in the future. 

 

  

TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

The treasurer states presented her report, which was accepted on a motion by 

Marje Keough and seconded by Bas Meaney. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 
 

El Holmes stated that the Christmas Luncheon will be held on December 

12
th
 at 12:30 p.m. as per the handout.  It looks like a wonderful menu, and a 

good time should be had by all.  Please contact El, Eric or Wayne as soon as 

possible to make your reservation. 

 

The club will be preparing a breakfast at Kenmount Road on Thursday, 

November 7
th
 in aid of the Community Food Sharing Association.  We will 

be looking for volunteers to help out with food prep and ticket sales. 

 

The Santa letter campaign will commence with the usual pizza party at the 

Kenmount Road post office.  The parade is scheduled for November 24
th
, so 

assuming that it goes ahead as scheduled, the letter launch will take place 

during the week of the 25
th

 through 29
th
.  More information will follow. 



Harvey’s calendars should be available for us by the last week in 

November/first week in December.  We will be looking for volunteers to get 

these out, you will be notified of the time and date. 

 

The next meeting will held on Wednesday, November 

27
th

 at the Legion of Blackmarsh Road at 7:30 p.m. 
 

The meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m. on a motion by Bas Meaney, seconded 

by Bob Riddle, and everyone enjoyed a delicious meal of Chinese food. 

 

 

 

El Holmes, 

For Secretary 
 

 

 


